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I've been working in the entertainment industry since I left high school, some almost 10 years ago, 
having been apart of working and managing, festivals, concerts, events etc. Nothing has been more 
joyful of discovering local and new talent in the arts at your local venue. I have never had a negative 
experience it has always been a respectful crowd. 


